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Summer Temporary Employment (STEP) – 3rd or 4th year Education Student – 

Preschool Summer Camp Instructor 

Dates: May 29 – June 9, July 10 – Aug. 4, Aug. 14 – Aug. 25 (8 Weeks) 

Times: 8:30 – 3:30 

Salto Gymnastics Club in Sherwood Park, Alberta, is located just 15 minutes east of Edmonton in the 
Alberta's heartland of a booming economy.  We are centrally located 11,000 square foot facility with 
state of the art equipment. We are family-oriented, where the emphasis is on the child's needs.  

Salto Gymnastics is seeking a 3rd or 4th year Education Student to fill the position of Preschool Summer 

Camp Instructor. This is a temporary position for a period of 8 weeks. We foster a positive, supportive, 

and progressive environment and are looking for a likeminded individual.  

In May and June, the Summer Camp Instructor will shadow in a preschool classroom and spend time 

planning and preparing for the Summer Camps. 

During the summer camps, in July and August, the Summer Camp Instructor will assist the gymnastics 

coach(es) in the gym for the gymnastics portion of the camps and then lead the classroom portion of the 

camps with an assistant. 

The Summer Camp Instructor will be responsible for leading children ages 3 – 5 in activities to stimulate 

and develop intellectual, physical, and emotional growth while ensuring children’s security and well-

being. 

Activities will include reading stories, teaching songs and fingerplays, taking children on short outings 

and providing opportunities to express creativity through arts and crafts, dramatic play, and physical 

activity. 

If you would like to gain valuable paid work experience in your chosen field, to assist you in your path 

towards your career; this is an ideal work placement. 

Please apply with resume and covering letter to Kerri Cowell, Preschool Director, 

kcowell@saltogymnastics.com . Position will remain open until candidate is found.   

Only those selected for an interview will be contacted. We thank everyone who applies in advance.  
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